
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening…?  
Halloween for kids around the Port Clinton area 

Thursday, October 29th 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 

Halloween Spooktacular      Free 
Port Clinton High School 
For children, accompanied by adult, infants through grade 5.  
Trick or treat through the building and enjoy freaky fun and ghoulish games! 
 
Saturday, October 31st   1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Port Clinton Downtown Trick or Treat 
Various Locations, Downtown Port Clinton      Free 
All young ghosts and goblins are invited downtown for some trick-or-treat fun! 
 
Saturday, October 31st   3:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Edgewood Manor Nursing Center Trick or Treat      Free 
Dress up the kids and show off those costumes to the residents for Trick or Treating fun! 
 
Saturday, October 31st   5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

City of Port Clinton Halloween 
 
Port Clinton Chamber of Commerce: A calendar of events can always be found on the website: 

www.portclintonshamber.com under the events link 
 

Daylight Savings Time: Remember to turn your clocks back one hour on November 1st. 
Enjoy that extra hour of sleep! 

 

November 3 – Election Day  
Township 
Molly Sass – Trustee (4-year term) 
Judy Johannsen – Fiscal Officer (4-year term) 
Board of Education 
(Vote for not more than 2) 
 David G. Belden 
 Beth M. Benko 
 Jessica Lynn Fillmore 
 Suzanna Leone 

  Portage Township News  
Ottawa County, Ohio 

 

http://www.portclintonshamber.com/


State Issues 
There are three state issues that residents are encouraged to explore in order to cast an 
informed vote. 
State Issue One – Creates a bipartisan, public process for drawing legislative districts 
State Issue Two – Anti-monopoly amendment: protects the initiative process from being used 
for personal economic benefit 
State Issue Three – Grants a monopoly for the commercial production and sale of marijuana for 
recreational and medicinal purposes 
 
 

Reminder…LEAF COLLECTION  
Township workers will again be picking up leaves this fall.  Collection began on October 26th and 
continues until November 30th.  Any leaves at the curb by November 30th will be picked up.  
Please be sure to keep the leaves close to the edge of the road.  And please keep the leaves 
clear of brush and sticks.  The larger materials have a tendency to clog up the equipment. 
 
 

57 Days till Christmas!! 
 

 
 
 

 


